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Every Sunday – Oswego Country Market- https://oswego-country-market/ 
 

 

                                     Open through October 18th from 9:00AM – 1:00PM!   
 
 
 

 

C om m e nt s  o r  q u es t i o ns  a b o u t  
t h i s  p u b l i c a t i o n  c a n  b e  d i r ec te d  
t o  D e p u t y  C h i e f  K ev i n  N o rw o o d .  
 
Os w e g o P o l i ce  D e p ar tm e nt  
3 35 5  W o o l l ey  R o a d  
Os w e g o ,  I l l i n o i s  6 0 5 43  
P h o ne :   6 30 - 5 51 - 7 3 00  
kn o rw o o d@ os w eg o i l . o r g  
 

 

Photo of the Month 
 

 
 

Thank you to this group of creative Park 
District campers who put together this 
colorful banner for us! It is proudly on 
display in our employee area!  
 
 
 

 
 

We strive to keep this Newsletter as 
relevant and informative as possible.  Let 
us know what you would like to see or learn 
more about in future issues. Please email 
Deputy Chief Kevin Norwood with thoughts 
and ideas at:  knorwood@oswegoil.org 
 
 
Homeowners Association Officers 

 
To see a complete list of Officers assigned 
to your HOA, please go to:  
 

www.oswegopolice/hoa-officer-contacts 
 

Officers listed work both day and night 
shift.  If you have any questions, comments, 
or concerns please call (630) 551-7300 to 
speak with your Officer. 

                 

Oswego Police Department 
Chief Jeffrey R. Burgner 

Special Events 

 
 
FROM EMERGENCY notifications to reminders 
about brush collection, the Village of Oswego’s 
new text and email alert system can help you 
get the information that matters to you the 
way you want it.  
 

Our new notification system offers text and 
email alerts to residents on a variety of topics.  
 
Sign up for traffic alerts, get notifications about special events happening in 
Oswego, and even subscribe to our Village Board agendas. You can choose how 
you want your notifications delivered (by text or email) and only sign up for the 
information you want.  
 
To get started, visit http://www.oswegoil.org 
 

• Click the blue E-Mail Alerts button.  
• Decide if you want texts or emails 
• Pick your topics. (Want both? Sign up twice, then pick which topics you 

want sent straight to your phone, and which you want sent to your 
inbox.) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Village of Oswego Text Alerts! 

 

 
The best source for information on questions directly related to COVID-19, including 
what to do if you suspect you or someone else may be ill, is the Kendall County Health 
Department.  You can call them at 630-553-9100 or simply visit their website at:  
http://www.kendallhealth.org/. 
 

For the latest updates related to the Village of Oswego’s operations for its residents and 
businesses, which includes such information on events, meetings, overnight parking, 
executive orders, business updates, Village services and more, please go to:  
http://www.oswegoil.org/covid-19.aspx  You may also call 630-553-9100 with any 
questions and someone will direct you appropriately. 

COVID-19 Updates 

https://www.oswegolandparkdistrict.org/programs-events/special-events/oswego-country-market/
mailto:knorwood@oswegoil.org
https://www.oswegopoliceil.org/forms/2020/2020-01-hoa-officer-contacts.pdf
http://www.oswegoil.org/
http://www.kendallhealth.org/
http://www.oswegoil.org/covid-19.aspx

	Homeowners Association Newsletter

